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   Grade 1 -7 is following  
   normal schooling 
      Grade 8-12 is till busy  
      with EXAMS. Please check 

   timetable! 

    
   PUBLIC HOLIDAY  

   SCHOOL HOLIDAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
We will be celebrating YOUTH DAY this week and hopefully we can remind our learners about the profound meaning of this sacrifice for 

our youth of today. The school will officially close on Wednesday and only open on Monday the 20th of June again in order to allow all our 

families some break of sort! Just to share some of our frustrations since we started with exams at school: Late coming has increased and is 

becoming such a problem to deal with; It is getting colder and our learners are NOT wearing the proper and correct SCHOOLUNIFORM as 

prescribed in the Code of Conduct. I would like to clear the relationship you have with the school in this regard and request quite politely 

your support IMMEDIATELY to help us address these issues. Please also check that learners prepare for exams as best they can! We will 

act accordingly if the pattern does not get better, even disciplinary measures. Hope you understand! 
 

  
1. All our attention is currently focused only on the EXAMS and we 

would like to make sure our all our learners do their best and do 

whatever they can to achieve the best results!  
2. Kindly ensure that you continue to fulfil your financial obligations 

to the school and keep your account up to date! 
3. We are celebrating YOUTH DAY and hopefully our learners will 

value this day for what it is worth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
PRE-PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS:        PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS: 
Pre-schoolers had a blast dressing up as  

their favourite SUPERHERO! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

        

       Swop day. Our boys definitely went all 

       out dressing up as their favourite teacher. 

Our very own bakers showing off their  

Baking skills every Friday!      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you for helping us drive 

the NELSON MANDELA DAY PROJECT!  

With each donation received, we become    And of course we had many dressing up like  

that much closer to our goal. Please keep  

the donations coming!    our new school director! 

 
 

                  
                                                                                              


